
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Miss Smith 

Dear Year 4

I am really excited to be your teacher 
in Year 4. I am so pleased that I get 
the chance to work with you again and 
I can’t wait to see the progress you 
have made since we were all in Year 2.

I know we will have lots of fun getting 
to know each other again and I will 
work hard to ensure you are happy, 
confident and continue to love learning. 

I’m looking forward to exploring all the 
amazing topics in Year 4 and I’m ready 
to help you on the next part of your 
adventure.

Family is very important to 
me. I am looking forward to 
seeing my niece and nephew 

over the summer; I love 
Auntie time!


